
 

 

 
 
 
15th December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As another busy term comes to an end, I would like to take this opportunity to thank the 
whole school community for all your support and commitment this term. The children have all 
worked incredibly hard this term and have enjoyed many trips and events. Thank you to all 
the staff who work tirelessly and come into work each day with continued dedication and 
enthusiasm. 
 
Pupils in the Reception classes have settled very well into school life and I look forward to 
witnessing their educational journey within Ashmole Primary. The recent shows led by 
Reception and Year 1 were amazing! 
 
I am pleased to be returning to school full-time from January 2024 following my recent role 
with supporting a local school. I would like to take this opportunity to thank Miss Costas – 
Deputy Head Teacher and Mrs Toal – Assistant Head Teacher for taking over the leadership 
of our school, during the days of my absence. The school continues to be ‘outstanding’ and I 
am grateful for their support during this time. I would like to reassure all our parents and 
carers that I continue to be totally dedicated and committed to our school and look forward to 
its continued success. 
 
Please be reminded that school will close for all pupils on Friday 22nd December at 12.45pm.  
There will be no After School Clubs or activities on this day. Please ensure that your child is 
collected promptly and on time as we say goodbye to everyone for the festive period. 
 
The new Spring term starts for all pupils at 8.50am on Monday 8th January 2024. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your families a restful break during the 
festive season and my very best wishes for a prosperous New Year 2024. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr Tofallis 
Head Teacher 
 


